
The Cabarrus County Fire Marshal’s Office appreciates you taking the time to 
review this information and we hope that you will consider our services.  

 
If you would like to schedule a residential fire inspection or speak with a  

representative, please contact our office Monday through Friday  
(8AM to 5PM) at (704) 920-2143. 

Residential Fire Inspection 

Program 

Our lives today are busier than ever 
and it’s easy to forget about the simple 
things which can easily have a lasting 
effect on our future. 

The Cabarrus County Fire Marshal’s Office has created a new educational fire 
safety program for our citizens of Cabarrus County. This new program (free of 
charge) allows you to request an in-home fire inspection to determine if your 
home is fire safe. We evaluate (30) of the most common items found to be 
critical fire safety concerns in the residential home and offer recommenda-
tions on how to properly address these to prevent a future fire from occurring.  

This service is available to property owners residing in the unincorporated    
areas of Cabarrus County (including Locust, Midland and Mt. Pleasant). If you 
live in Concord, Harrisburg or Kannapolis please contact your local fire         
department for more information. 


